
June 12. 1969 

Mrs. Margret Ross 
Public Information Officer 
Atlanta Housing Authority 
824 Hurt Building 
Atlanta, Georgia 30303 

Dear Margret: 

Thank you for sending me a copy of the 1968 

Annual Atlanta Housing Authority report. It is 

n outstanding report. and I enjoyed working · ith 

you nd other member of the organization. 

Sincerely, 

Ivan AUen, Jr. 
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